
           

A level and CTEC Press Release 2024 15th August 2024 

St Michael’s Catholic College is delighted with the success of the year 13 A level and CTEC 
students, the vast majority of whom will be taking up places in their first choice of university 
or apprenticeship. The college’s track record of academic excellence continues with students 
surpassing last year’s results and achieving 85% A*-C and 59% A*-B grades, the average 
grade for students taking CTEC courses was Distinction. 

Achievements include students taking up places to study Economics and International 
Relations at St Andrews, Veterinary Science at the Royal Veterinary College, Politics at 
King’s, Law at Warwick, Medical Innovation and Enterprise at UCL, Accounting and 
Finance at Southampton, Marine Biology at Warwick, along with students who have secured 
apprenticeships in top Media, Digital Technology and Engineering companies.  

St Michael’s Principal Felicity Corcoran said ‘We are proud of all our students who have 
worked so hard, demonstrated such positive attitudes to learning and played an active part in 
the St Michael’s community. We thank our dedicated staff as well as the Year 13 parents and 
carers who have supported the students throughout their sixth form studies. A number of our 
students have achieved highly in the face of significant personal challenges and their 
resilience and perseverance is truly inspirational.  These results will motivate the next 
generation of St Michael’s students to aim high and to follow in the footsteps of the Class of 
2024, we wish them the very best for the future.’ 

 

A’ Level and CTEC Results Day at St Michael’s Catholic College  

  

 

 

 

 



   
  

   

   

    


